
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF SEPTEMBER 25, 2012 
 

Item 42, Report No. 33, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on September 25, 2012. 
 
 
 
42 ALLWAY STOP CONTROL AT MISTYSUGAR TRAIL AND TREECREST DRIVE 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends approval of the recommendation contained in the 
following resolution submitted by Councillor Yeung Racco, dated September 4, 2012: 
 

Member’s Resolution 
 

Submitted by Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco 
 

Whereas, a number of residents from Mistysugar Trail and Treecrest Drive have expressed their 
concerns regarding safety and speeding issues at this intersection; and 
 
Whereas, this intersection currently operates under a single stop sign on Treecrest Drive, with 
drivers on Mistysugar Trail being provided with the right of way; and 
 
Whereas, City staff have previously reviewed this location and determined that the all-way stop 
sign warrant is not likely to be met in the future; 
 
Whereas, Bakersfield Public School is located on the south side of Mistysugar Trail at the 
intersection of Treecrest Drive and an allway stop will provide a safer north-south pedestrian 
crossing; and 
 
Whereas, Mistysugar Park is located on the south side of Mistysugar Trail at the intersection of 
Treecrest Drive and an allway stop will provide a safer north-south pedestrian crossing; and 
 
It is therefore resolved that an allway stop control be installed at the intersection of Mistysugar 
Trail and Treecrest Drive as soon as possible. 

 
 


